
 

 

BFM USA: Important and exciting news for parents with special needs children 
 
Anne-Marie Mylar 
August 13, 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Matching Supporters from across the world, 

 

The BFM USA is organizing a meeting for all Special Needs individuals Parents and their adult children. 

The main purpose of the meeting is for supporting each other, staying in touch, sharing testimonies, and 

learning about each other's families for the purpose of potentially create couple who will be able to 

receive the Blessing of our True Parents in the future. 

 

At this time you are not registered either as a Special Needs Parent or as an MS who is interested in 

helping Special Needs families. If you would like to participate in the meetings listed below you need to 

register at the following link: 

 

forms,gle/LGRLxdHMgze4fFps8 

 

The link for the actual meeting will be sent only a couple of day prior to the meeting. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for 

 

Aug 26, 2023 09:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

The time was chosen for the greatest availability worldwide of attendance. 

 

The meeting will be in English and there won't be any translation available at this time. 

 

If you have something special that you would like to share during the meeting with other families please 

connect with me, I would love for you to do so. 

 

Please Note: 

 

An actual - Matching Meeting - where you will be able to present your children for the purpose of trying 

to find a spouse is schedule for: 

 

Sep 23, 2023 09:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne-Marie Mylar - specialneeds@ unification,org 

 

Special Needs ministry - BFM USA 

 

 

 



IF HUSBAND AND WIFE HAVE A DIFFERENT EMAIL ADDRESS PLEASE ENTER
YOUR INFORMATION SEPARATELY. IF SAME EMAIL ADDRESS ENTER BOTH OF
YOUR NAMES HERE.
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SPECIAL NEEDS MINISTRY
REGISTRATION
North America and Europe are working together to strengthen the Special Needs 
Ministry in each of our regions. We also welcome anyone interested or involved in 
Special Needs from all other world regions as well. 
Since our 1st inter-continental Zoom meeting on Saturday May 30, 2020 we have grown 
our mailing list. We hope, with your help, that we can continue to provide the services 
needed.
Please register if you want to be kept abreast of what is being done in both of our 
regions. By registering you will be able to receive a lot of material that should be able to 
help you or help someone you know. You will also receive links to further meetings.
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